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Somewhere over the rainbow 

THERE was a lot of excited 

singing and cheering coming 

from the hall on Tuesday this 

week when the M & M Theatre 

Production Company visited 

with their interpretation of the 

classic film ‘The Wizard of Oz’.   

As is usual with these 

productions, the children all 

enjoyed it immensely.  

Afterwards, the Year 6 

children all participated in a workshop and we can see three of the boys in 

the picture as the Cowardly Lion, the Scarecrow and the Tin Man. 

Going for  gold  
AS we come to the end of another 

half term we are delighted to 

announce the children who have won 

this round of gold awards.  For their 

excellent  behaviour and for showing 

respect a big congratulations to: 

Finlay—Kangaroo, Alba—Koala, 

Kaitlyn—Tiger, Archie -Panda, Lexii– Giraffe, Lily—Zebra, 

Una—Meerkat, Eve—lemur, Charlie—Rhino, Robbie, 

Elephant, Samuel—Buffalo, Kai– Llama, Ralph– Leopard 

and Niall in Panther.  Keep up the good work. 

Excellence in RE 
IN addition to our Gold Awards we have had some 

children who have been learning our Christian 

values very well in RE and putting that learning into 

practise.  For their super efforts they have been 

given the Inspired Award.  The winners were:   

Millie—Kangaroo, Isabella—Koala, Emilia—Panda, 

Liam—Tiger, Frankie—Giraffe, Samantha– Zebra, 

Riya—Meerkat, Crystel-Marie—Lemur, Bradley—

Elephant, Rajan—Rhinos, Temperance—Buffalo, 

Daisy—Llama, Taylor—Leopard and Maddison in 

Panther.  Well done to you all. 

Your school needs you... 

DO you have any spare 

hours in  your day?  We are 

looking for some parent 

helpers to help with an RE 

activity that we have 

coming up week 

commencing 10 June.  We 

are having a prayer spaces 

activity that will encourage 

thoughtfulness and consideration and thinking 

outside of ourselves.  We will need 12 adults 

to assist in guiding children to use each 

prayer activity.  The activities will be taking 

place on Tuesday, Thursday and Friday. 

...and so does the PTA 
WE are 5 short weeks away from the Summer 

Fayre and the PTA want to make it the most 

successful yet!  These events would not be as 

successful if it wasn ’t for the invaluable help 

of parents.  Please help if you can, even for 

half and hour especial-

ly on the class stalls.  

Thank you in advance. 

New and 

coming soon

• CHECK your emails 

for information on a 

new look Sports Day 

coming to you on 1 

July—fingers crossed 

for sunshine! 

• NEW look PTA 

children's Summer 

party coming up on 

12 July.  Details to 

follow after half term. 

Keep your face to the sun and  

you will never see the shadows. 

Helen Keller 
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